
 

 

Minutes of the Professional Standards Committee 
October 14, 1998 
 
Members present: N. Bristow, A. Butcher, T. Cooney, C. Hale, J. Hanson (Chair), B. Mann, K. Rousslang 
 
The minutes from October 7, 1998 were approved. 
 
The Committee identified a review process for departmental statements of evaluation criteria and 
procedures.  Priority will be given to those departments in which members will be considered for 
promotion or tenure in 1999/2000. 
 
The psychology department's statement was approved, contingent upon minor revisions. 
 
Minutes submitted by, 
 
 
Catherine Hale 
 


